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PRESS RELEASE 
 
No: 254/2011 
 
Date: 23rd August 2011 
 

Europort Avenue – Excavation Works to lay New Duct System 
 
A Contractor is to carry out excavation works across the main road of Europort 

Avenue in order to lay new infrastructure ducts from 2.00pm on Saturday 27th August 

2011 to Monday 29 August 2011. During this time traffic travelling along North Mole 

Road, on reaching the Evacuation Roundabout, will be able to travel southbound 

along Europort Avenue. Europort Avenue will have one traffic lane closed from the 

northern junction of Harbour Views Road to the Evacuation Roundabout, during the 

time works are in progress. The rest of Europort Avenue will remain with its two 

traffic lanes. Thus access to the areas of Harbour Views, Morrison’s Super store, Sir 

William Jackson Grove and the areas of Europort including St Bernard’s Hospital, 

will remain via North Mole Road and or via Queensway. Road works and information 

signs will be placed strategically at main traffic junction route locations.    

The Government would like to take this opportunity to apologise to the general public 

for any inconvenience that these works may cause. 

 


